

Just a minute.....

February 15, 2016

In this issue:

- Early Bird Registration NAAHP 2016 ends Friday!
- Call for Nominations for Fr. Joseph Walter and Carol Baffi-Dugan Awards
- State Liaisons Named
- Strategic Planning

Nominations are now being accepted....

CAAHP request your assistance in identifying pre-professional health advisors who have made significant contributions to CAAHP and NAAHP. Nominations are now being accepted for the

- <u>Father Joseph L. Walter Award</u> (due April 29)
 Criteria include in form
- <u>Carol-Baffi-Dugan Award</u> (due March 15).
 <u>Criteria</u>

State Liaisons Named....

If you have questions, issues, or events that you would like to share or if you would like to join a strategic planning working group please contact your CAAHP State Liaison.

Illinois-David Owen (dmowen@iupui.edu)

Indiana-Rachel Tolen (ratolen@indiana.edu)

Ohio-Paul Madtes, Jr. (pmadtes@mvnu.edu)

Michigan-Janae Currington (curringt@msu.edu)

Missouri, Kansas, Nebraska, and Iowa-Paul Crosby (<u>pcrosby@ku.edu</u>)

N Dakota, S Dakota, Minnesota, and Wisconsin-Steve Daggett (Stephen.Daggett@avila.edu)

2016 NAAHP Conference

Minneapolis, MN

June 15th-19th

Registration

Hotel Information

There are a limited number of hotel rooms remaining, make your reservation today.

Strategic Planning....

The CAAHP Board of Directors established six working groups as part of their strategic planning to carry the organization through 2019. The working groups include by-laws, operation manual, new board member orientation, communication, research, mentoring and diversity & inclusion.

